
This week, Poteet crews finished installing delinea-

tors along Mill Creek Road. The majority of the 

roadway work was completed last week.  

Next week, the pavement markings and striping 

will be installed by HighMark Traffic Services, Inc. 

Following the striping, the work on Mill Creek Road 

will be complete.   

 

June 15, 2018 

Traffic Control Information 
Matt Bean, Project Engineer 

Federal Highway Administration 

Questions/Comments: 

Phone: (360) 607-4061 

Mailing Address: 

Unit A4-A, 1201 Highway 10 W, 

Livingston, MT 59036 

Week of June 18, 2018 

Crews will be working in the 

roadway on Wed, June 20  

from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm. No 

other work will take place in 

the roadway this week.    

Top: Final Grade in Gravel Section 

Bottom: Completed Epoxy Overlay on Yellowstone Bridge 

Weekly Newsletter 

Mill Creek Road: Mile Post 0 to Mile Post 11.6 

Contact Information: 

Mill Creek Road Surface Preservation Project 

 


